
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
On Tuesday, April 4, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. the Guidance Department will be conducting a Junior Information 
Night. The purpose of this evening is to inform parents/guardians about:  selecting a college/training program, 
college cost, the college admissions process, registration and deadlines for the SAT/ACT, general financial aid 
information, Career Cruising, military and job opportunities and other important information.  An admissions 
representative from Marywood University and the military will also provide information. 
 
If you have any questions prior to the Junior Information Night, please contact the guidance department at    
1-800-321-9973 and ask to speak to your student’s guidance counselor. 
 
This time in your student’s academic career is extremely significant to their life after high school. We strongly 
encourage you and your student to attend together. 
 
We look forward to seeing you and your student at the Junior Information Night on Tuesday, April 4, 2017.  
 
The Western Wayne High School Guidance Department 
 
Renee Chernin  
Matthew Fitzsimmons  
Kasey Gribble 
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